
  
Grades 6-8 Announcements   

 

Good Morning Students and Staff!  Today is Friday, September 16th, 2016   

 

  Lunch today will be Pizza, Green Beans, Fruit, and Ice Cream. 

   

1.   The Macoupin County Public Health department is selling Tshirts for $10 to anyone 

that wants to pledge to be tobacco free.  If you would like to pledge $1, your name will 

appear on the back of the tshirts showing you pledge to be tobacco and drug free.  The 

orders are due to the office by the morning of Wednesday, Sept 28th.  For more 

information, there is a flyer in the office you can pick up. 

 

2.   Science Club:  There will be a meeting from 3-4 on Tuesday Sept. 20th in the multi-

purpose room.  You must be there to vote! 

 

3.   All MS Students:  if you are interested in being a member of the Yearbook Staff, please 

pick up a packet from the office or from Mrs. Allen.  All completed packets need to be 

turned in to Mrs. Allen by 3:00 on Friday, October 14th. 

 

4.   Mr & Mrs Cooper’s Science Olympiad Sign up starts tomorrow, Friday September 16.  

Parent/Student informational meeting will be on Sept 19th at 7 pm in Mr. Cooper’s 

room. 

 

5.   The final turn in date for magazine sales is today.  

 

6.   Any 7th or 8th grade Drama Club members that would like to walk in the Homecoming 

Parade may sign up in the middle school office.  

 

7.   The pink football order forms are due to the office Tuesday, Sept 27th. 

 

8.   There was an order form that should have went out to all the students for a HS Science 

Club Umbrella Fundraiser.  If you have orders, please bring them to the MS office with 

payment by Friday, Sept 30th. 

 

9.   Students who did not purchase a yearbook last year and would still like to purchase one 

can do so with Mrs. Allen in the Media Center.  The price of the yearbook is $25. 

 Checks can be made payable to North Mac Middle School.   

 

10.   PBIS Message of the week:  Bathrooms. Keep the restrooms clean and wash your 

hands. Respect the privacy of others and use the appropriate amount of paper and water. 

Use the restrooms at appropriate times, report any problems, and always remember to 

flush. 

 

11.   We have received our first Panther Shout Out:  Aaron Lewis is always willing to help 

classmates and is a role model for others by always having his homework completed 



and keeping his binder organized.  When he finishes his work, he consistently takes out 

his AR book and reads to catch up on his AR goal, but also to avoid distracting others 

that are working.  He sets a great example in class! 

 
   

Could the following student please come to the office after the pledge: Kalli Avera 

 
 

Happy Birthday to the following students.  Tomorrow on Sept 17th to Makena Schultz.  

Please stop by the office sometime today for a treat. 

 

 

Please join me for a moment of silence at the time (20).  Thank you.  Now please 

stand for the pledge (5).  I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of 

America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation, under God, indivisible, 

with Liberty and Justice for all.  

 

 

Thank You and have a great day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

  


